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At the SWMCCC Community Treatment Program, we currently have 1 full time LCAC, 1 part 

time LAC, 2 trained and certified Care Coordinators, 2 trained and certified Peer Support 

Specialists and 1 CSP officer.  We are licensed in the state of North Dakota to provide 2.1 and 

Level 1 ASAM Aftercare. 

At the community treatment program we offer a comprehensive set of services designed to 

support individuals in their recovery and successful reintegration into society. Chemical 

dependency services provide both outpatient treatment for individuals struggling with substance 

use disorders focusing on education, and relapse prevention. Peer support involves trained 

individuals with lived experience offering mentorship and encouragement throughout recovery. 

Cognitive restructuring programming helps clients recognize and change harmful thought 

patterns to support better decision-making and emotional regulation. Anger management 

programs teach individuals to identify triggers and develop healthy coping strategies to manage 

frustration and conflict. Within My Reach is a relationship education program that equips 

clients with skills to build and maintain healthy, stable personal relationships. Additionally, the 

program offers various reentry services tailored to client needs, including housing assistance, 

employment readiness, life skills training, and continued mental health support to aid in a 

successful transition back into the community. 

Our facility, whole heartedly supports this avenue in utilizing the old Evergreen building, to 

provide a safe and stable environment for individuals who are suffering with substance abuse 

disorders.  Having the ability for programs to work together, some under the same roof, will 

make it more possible for those in our community and surrounding area, be more successful and 

positive members of our society.  This new program can offer much of what is needed, especially 

on this side of the state, in which reentry programs are almost non-existent.  What we are 

currently doing is not working, therefore, something needs to change.  By making this change 

and providing this program the ability to produce a new program, in Dickinson, ND, can provide 

the change that needs to be done on this side of the state, to make what we are currently doing, 

work. 

Thank you for your time. 

Allison Wanner, MS LCAC 

Clinical Director 


